
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ascension Day – Thursday 18th May 

On Ascension Day we join together to 

remember the ascending of Jesus to 

heaven. 

The children attended mass and had an 

assembly to mark this special feast day. 

 

 

Fr Azad would like to invite parents & classes 

to the parish morning mass after half term. He 

is keen to have this a regular feature. More 

details to follow. 

Free School Meal Vouchers 
 

Southwark have had some issues with 

allocating the vouchers. 

Unfortunately, they have been 

delayed until after the half term. 

Reception Class and parents had a 
trip to the Library this week. They 

had a great time exploring the 
space and enjoyed listening to all 

the amazing stories they had! 



 

 

 

 

 

Year Group % 

Reception 97.41 

Year 1 90.83 

Year 2 97.08 

Year 3 100.00 

Year 4 90.91 

Year 5 93.33 

Year 6 96.15 

Totals 94.97 

Arlo the 

attendance 

bear had a lot 

of fun with 

Year 2 over 

the last two 

weeks! He 

joined in with 

PE and they 

even made him 

complete some 

work in class… 

The Nursery enjoyed a 

trip to the farm this 

week. They fed the 

animals  including 

chickens, goats and pigs! 

Afterwards they had a fun 

picnic in the park. Thank 

you to all the parents that 

joined! 

Punctuality 
 
 

This is a reminder to please ensure your children arrive at school before gates 
close at 8.55am. 

 
 

When your child is late it has an impact on their learning and disrupts the whole 
class. It also takes staff extra time in the mornings having to go back and forth 

between the office and classrooms. 
 
 

Being on time and prepared is the best start to a day of learning for your child. 
  

 

Congratulations to Year 3 with an 

impressive 100% attendance!! 

If you cannot book your child into Breakfast/Afterschool Club 

through the app this means the club is full! Please do not 

bring your child to these clubs unless you have booked them 

in. We have recently increased capacity so you should find it 

easier to get a spot however please note the clubs fill up very 

quickly so ensure to book as much in advance as you can. 


